
 

 

Catshill First School and Nursery 
26th March 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Our topic in Key Stage 1 for the next half term is called Bright Lights, Big City and we will be 

learning about London and the Royal Family. 

To begin, we will be holding a Royal Day on Wednesday 15th April.  On this day, we would 

like the children in CM, TF and HB to come dressed as smartly as possible as if they were 

going to Buckingham Palace to meet the Queen.  Any fancy clothes such as party dresses, 

prince/princess costumes, smart clothes, ties, tiaras, jewellery would be suitable.  Please do 

not buy anything especially for this day and ask us if you need help.  Please also remember 

that we will still be having playtime and lunchtime so if your child’s costume/clothes are not 

suitable for going outside please bring a change of clothes or shoes as well. 

The children are already excited about our Royal Day as we have received a ‘Royal Letter’ 

from the palace telling us about a special visitor on that day.  

 

Mrs Mercer    Miss Brown    Miss Fletcher 
Mrs Warman   Mrs O’Brien    Mrs Partridge 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


